


FROM THE DESK OF

N AMY HARGROVE [

May 28, 2012

The Office of the Mayor
City of Tumwater

555 Israel Road SW
Tumwater, WA 98501

To Whom it May Concern,

I would like to volunteer to serve as a member of the Board of Parks and
Recreation Commissioners for the City of Tumwater. I am a proud resi-
dent of the City of Tumwater and enjoy many of the activities that go on
in our community. I would like to give back to my community through
volunteer work.

I have some experience working with parks. Over the last two years I have
met with many cities and park districts throughout King and Pierce Coun-
ties to request sampling and explain cleanup work. Many of these meet-
ings then lead to public presentations to City Councils and messages to
park boards. I have enjoyed working with these city employees and the
parks they represent.

I grew up in State Parks throughout Arizona and Washington. My parents
both retired from Washington State Parks in the last few years. I worked a
season as a park aide at Lake Cushman State Park in Washington and at
the Arboretum at Flagstaff a local park in Flagstaff, Arizona. My family
has enjoyed many parks and recreation classes and activities throughout
Tumwater, Olympia, and Lacey.

Sincerely yours,

Amy Hargrove






